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April 2025 
 
PBIS Monthly Focus:  
We are Independent 
How does your child show  
creativity? 
How does your child show  
curiosity?  
 
Dare to Care Lessons this month: 
-How to stop bullying 
-Bullying Tool Kit 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER! PLEASE BUY A YEARBOOK on 
School Cash to celebrate our wonderful year of 
memories!                

School Profile – Quick Facts 
- 3% of students have severe or significant medical, 

emotional, or physical needs 
- 7% of students have mild/moderate delays, disabilities, 

or learning needs 
- 5% of our students self-identify as Inuit, First Nation or 

Metis.  
- 10% of our students are learning English as an 

additional language 
- 6% of students require and utilize a variety of services 
 
Student Population 
- 675, 30 classrooms K-5 

 
Next year we are looking at more than 800 
kids! WOWZERS! 
 
Our School Goals are updated on our 
website! Check it out! 

Highlights in April: 
• March was GEAR month! Wow we did so well. We were 

able to gather 1646 items. Our grade 1’s and ½ 
combined classes team was the winner of the extra 
recess.   

• Spring Concert: Auditions have taken place, the roles 
have been cast. Kids are practicing and getting ready 
to be the stars of the show 

• Choir: Our beautiful choir is going to Provincials!!! YAY! 
They competed in Old’s music festival. They were 
amazing ambassadors of Edwards School 

 
• New RVS Student Survey for grade 4-5 will be in April -

May called Our School, which will share insights into our 
students’ sense of well-being, emotional health, and 
social awareness. 

• With nicer weather, comes more field trips! Every field 
trip needs volunteers… thank you for helping us!!!! 

 
Upcoming School Events: 

• Grade 4/5 Field trip to Aggie Days 
• Spring Photo Day April 17th 
• Get ready to book your tickets… for 

our APRIL 17 Edwards Family Dance 
and Silent Auction for Kids! 50/50 
tickets and concession. More details 
coming soon to your emails! 

• Spring Break is April 18-25 
• Spring Concerts for grade 3, 4, 5 are 

in May 13, 14, 15th! 
Parent Reminders: 
Parents, watch for classroom updates and 
news weekly from teachers. When you have a 
question, reach out to the teacher. 
 
Be sure to check out our school’s monthly 
newsletter the Family Express sent home at the 
end of each month with a calendar of events.  
 
Parents, please see PowerSchool to review your 
child’s learning assessments and progress. 
Teachers are reporting online in PowerSchool 
throughout the month in subject areas. This is 
our online report card, accessible to all parents 
and guardians, all the time. 
 


